Mrs. Alice Clark 243 S. Georgia Street E. Wenatchee, WA 98801

Dear Alice;

You have been assigned to the group which is studying methods of instruction for the proposed school to be operated by The Urantia Brotherhood.

In my role as co-ordinator of this group, I will be relying upon you and our fellow participants to submit some specific information related to our topic to me in time to organize a presentation of our ideas prior to the workshop.

In addition to the specifics outlined below, I would be more than happy to receive any ideas which you may have, general or specific, related to the topic. I also encourage you to submit ideas relevant to other topics to the appropriate group co-ordinators.

I encourage you to take advantage of this opportunity to participate in the formulation of structures which will be utilized for the propagation of the teachings and ideals presented in The Urantia Book. I hope that you will be able to spend as much time as possible in the coming few weeks gathering knowledge and thinking and praying about the task at hand.

It is my feeling that specific ideas will be synthesized at the workshop itself from the information which we now gather; let us therefore arrive in Chicago with as much relevant knowledge and insight as we can, at which time we will distill our information with the tools of wisdom and spiritual insight.

I would like for you to focus your study efforts on compiling a list of methods of instruction which are mentioned in The Urantia Book, or which are illustrated in the text of The Urantia Book. In addition, I would like for you to see if you can discern any specific patterns in the way in which The Urantia Book itself is presented to us, which would give us some insight into the methods utilized by our spiritual benefactors to communicate with us. Please also consider the whole spectrum of possibilities inherent in the idea of methods to use for teaching.

I would like to have no later than July 18, a bibliography from you containing references which you have found useful. I will add your efforts to a larger bibliography which I am compiling for the workshop. At that time I would also appreciate getting from you a summary of the basic ideas which you are considering. The following week you will then receive a copy of similar information generated by the others in our group so that you can begin to orient yourself to what the others are considering.

For your information, our group is being set up as follows:

Dr. Ralph Zehr

Rt. 2 Walker Hill

Waverly, New York 14892

Focused study: The psychology of learning

Mr. Tuckey Hayes

Box 1547 J - SRA

Anchorage, AK 99502

Focused study: The psychology of communication

I am going to be focusing on methods of instruction currently in use. Please feel free to contribute on all fronts; the quality of our work will be limited to a great extent only by our degree of insight. Please communicate with me regarding this format and the job we are undertaking. It is my deepest desire that we will be able to marshall our spiritual, intellectual, and material resources in response to the unique challenge with which we are being confronted; the successful integration of

the fifth epochal revelation with the planetary thought stream.

I am already enjoying this undertaking and am greatly looking forward to meeting you in Chicago. I will be in touch with you again soon.

Sincerely

David Kantor

2584 Craig Court

Castro Valley, CA 94546

Phone: Business (415) 357-7287

Home (415) 582-7280

Please feel free to call me at any time at either of the above numbers should the need for immediate communication arise.